FALL 2024

In This Issue

President Corner pg 1,4 Vice Presidents report Pg 2 Editors Desk pg 1,4 Letters to Editor pg 1 Reunions to be held 2024

pg 3 Monthly Class lunches and get-together's pg 4 Ads. Donors pg 5 In Memoriam pg 6 Tradition & Yearbook order form pg 8

Letters to the Editor

From A fellow Grad of **PSHS**

I just wanted to let you know that over the past 30 years I have received The Tradition Newsletter I have read it from cover to cover. In my eighties now I can remember so much of what you featured in each of your issues. I also enjoyed what was happening in that year and compared it to the good times I had when I went to both Schaaf and PSHS. The friends I had then and still today. The football games at Byers Field, The Friday night dance in the cafeteria after basketball games at PSHS and then to the Whip with friends on Pearl Rd for burgers. Good memories of PSHS and Parma.

TRADITION

NEWSLETTER



HAPPY HOLIDAYS TO YOU AND YOURS

FROM THE PRESIDENTS DESK: BRUCE SABAN

Another Fall season is upon us, which means another school year is currently underway. In my last Newsletter in the spring, we were getting ready to put closure on the 2023-24 School year. I was also preparing to give the commencement address to the Graduating class of Normandy High School. Being the keynote speaker at the Graduating ceremony for Normandy High School was not an experience that I anticipated. However, it proved to be one of most rewarding experiences of my thirty-year academic career.

Half the students in attendance had walked the halls of Parma Senior High and had expected to graduate from PSH. However, when I gazed up at the home stands of Byers Field that was filled with well over 5,000 friends and families of the graduates, I could sense numerous emotions. There was a jubilant and festive atmosphere that seemed void of any mixed feelings. The students also did not have any lasting impact from Parma Senior High's closing. Instead pride, gratification and sense of self-fulfillment permeated the morning. This is not because Parma had been forgotten, but rather the spirit of PSH had been absorbed into the culture of Normandy and a feeling of inclusion and acceptance was quickly adopted during the year. My message that morning to the graduating seniors was of courage and continued growth. Cont. Page 2

FROM THE EDITORS DESK/ ANTHONY DeMARCO "1962

We began another school year without PSHS. Your PSHS Alumni Association continues to look for a new location in Parma for an office and storage space. We want to thank Winar Connection Richfield, OH, (Bill Winar '62) for the storage space that they provided us for the past two years. Without their help, we age space that they provided as for the past two reals. Without their neip, we would be hard pressed for storage of our memorabilia and reunion boxes. As we would be nard pressed for storage of the first to do the things we have look for a new temporary home., we try to continue to do the things we have done in the past.

Your PSHS Alumni Association will continue to support efforts in promoting Your PSHS Alumni Association will continue to support errorts in promoting education by continuing to award scholarships. We will continue to support all educational programs, along with community involvement and alumni events as we have in the past. The Alumni Marching Band and Orchestra are one of the we have in the past. The the programs we have supported so they can continue with their performing events programs we have some serior parades and performances at school facilities as well as locations within Parfor parades and performance of the second se ma, Parma 1113. and some and address/ phone number/ email address and we will forward cont.pg 2

Page 2

From The Presidents Desk cont pg 1 The students had demonstrated perseverance and resilience over the course of the entire school year. I wanted them to hear a message that bridged their school experiences into the next chapters of their lives. I wanted them to hear a message that reminded them that there would be more obstacles to overcome and their continued path to becoming themselves had not ended that day. I discussed my personal heroes and how they all had fought for their beliefs and overcame incredible adversities in their own ways. The morning represented the culmination of their PCSD journey. In many ways it was an unexpected culmination of my own PCSD journey as well. Today, as I reflect on that day and the unexpected twists and turns that led me to deliver the commencement address, I cannot help but wonder how many young PCSD students and teachers just might experience something similar when the new Queen of High Schools is eventually built. Today a vacant lot exists at 6285 West 54th Street. But tomorrow is another day. And it is quite possible that a fourth iteration of Parma Senior High will exist there in a few years. While new students and teachers will occupy the halls and classrooms, it will still be our collective

Historyt hat will still emanate from generations past. Con't pg 4

From the Vice Presidents Desk Ryan Madison 2019

My name is Ryan Madison Jr. and I am a proud 2019 graduate of PSHS and I am honored and humbled to introduce myself as the new Vice President of the PSH Alumni Association! I have been involved with our great organization for the past 3 years, and I look forward to continuing to serve and honor the legacy of our beloved alma mater. Although I am just 24 years old, I come from a family tree of PSH grads as far back as the 1950's, and I have been around Parma High from as early as I can remember. My first Parma football game at Byers Field came a mere month after I was born, and some of my earliest memories come from helping my dad around the building as he served as Athletic Director at PSH for many years. When my time finally came to walk the halls as a student, I quickly got involved as a member of the football, wrestling, and track and field teams. I also served as my class President of the Class of 2019 my senior year. Nothing made me prouder than to represent my school and my community on my chest as a Parma Redmen student athlete.

Since I graduated 5 years ago, I have been able to give back to the school that gave so much to me in a variety of ways. In 2020, I joined the football coaching staff and was blessed to coach the final 3 Redmen football teams. Along with coaching, I joined the PSH Alumni Association executive board where I was able to attend meetings, and participate in events to promote our wonderful organization. My biggest accomplishment thus far is the PSH Football Historical project. I compiled a working list of every football game score, along with all conference players, championship teams, and other miscellaneous information that followed the 100 year history of the football team. I also kickstarted a project to convert nearly 70 years worth of football games and wrestling matches into digital formats.

As I move forward in my role as Vice President, I look forward to being involved in the Alumni Hall of Fame committee, as well as documenting as much historical information and preserving as much physical media as I can so the tradition of our beloved school never fades. A goal of mine moving forward is to get younger alumni involved in this great organization to help me carry the torch form many years to come. Once a Redmen, Always a Redmen. Ryan Madison, Jr. Class of 2019

FROM THE EDITORS DESK Cont pg 1 this information to the coordinator of this group. They will contact you ASAP. In other news, look in this issue for information on how to submit a nomination for the Alumni Hall of Fame and what class reunions will be held this year. Classes that end in the last numbers 0 or 5 will be having reunions this year. Class of 2000 will be having their 25th and the class o 1975 will celebrate their 50th! These are very important landmark reunion for those two classes.

We are still looking for suitable office and storage space at a reasonable price preferably in the Parma, Parma Hts., or Seven Hills area. It is our hope that when and if a new PSHS is built, it will have a reasonable space for the Alumni Association and it's memorabilia. Until that day comes, we will continue to carry on the PSHS Alumni Assoc. I want to congratulate Ryan Madison as the new VP of the Association. I will continue on the board for a while longer. There are still things to do!



If you would like your class monthly meetings listed let us know.
Contact Bruce Saban 216-398-1770 or Tony DeMarco, 440-572-2375 and leave a message.

PSH Alumni Association

Here is how to contact us
pshalumni@gmail.com
Web-pshalumni.org

Tradition Staff
Editor: Anthony DeMarco'62
Darlene Wendel DeMarco'63
Assistant Editor
Facebook Coordinator
Char Eastin Rossi '71
Technical Support Damon
DeMarco '89
Leave a phone message for Anthony at 440-572-2375 or
Bruce Saban at 216-398-1770

Alumni Assoc. Board President Bruce Saban '87 Ryan Madison'2019 Vice Pres-Susan Kish Cisco '74Treasurer Judy Sevcik Genco '72 Sec. Debbie Dimas Audie '76 Corresponding Sec. Anthony DeMarco '62 Editor Darlene Wendel DeMarco '63 Lou Bentzen '60 Gil Fritzsche '65 Cathy Smith Kornaker '79 Barbara Bendler Gannon '73 Marge Menacore Wichert '69 Ian Řigo Hasselbusch '73 Honorary Members Carol Lisy Bartel '54 Emeritus Nancy Fedak '66 Emeritus Mike Jaszczak' 80 Emeritus Marcia Voss Sendrey '59 Emeri-Barb Tomc Filipow '61 Emeritus Founders 1941 Lee Bally '29 Deceased George Red Rees '34 Deceased

Reunion Coordinators for 5's and 0's The following information is currently what we have on class reunions for the coming year.

Contact with any new information Judy Genco at judyse7@cox.net org

- 1965 Tim and Melanie Brown
 7384 Ballash Rd, Medina, Oh 44256
 tbrownl@neo.rr.com
- 1970 Georgia Johns Gallagher 5610 Pelham, Parma, OH 44129 geogalla7477@gmail.com
- 1975 Linda Bendler 2795 Tinkers Ln, Twinsburg, OH 44087 bendler@ohio.edu/Susan Massan Wallick walsu@aol.com
- 1980 Christine Chenevey 10156 Delsy Dr, N Royalton, OH 44133 Christine@chenevey.net
- 1985 Deborah Lawrence 7080 Ravenswood, Parma, OH 44129
- 1990 Mark Blubaugh 5840 Willow Bend, Westerville, OH 43082
- 1995 Amy Taylor 4129 Oxford, Brunswick, OH 44212
- 2000 Erin Leibold Erne 759 Horseshoe Way, Avon Lk, OH 44012 erinerne7@gmail.com
- 2005 Sara Cole Bednar 6472 Layfayette, Medina, OH 44256
- 2010 Abigail Dosen 54375 Valley Woods Dr Independence, OH 44131 coleabby81@yahoo.com
- Jake Tippie
 5920 Twin Lakes Dr, Parma, OH 44129
 jaketippie@yahoo.com

Judy Genco Alumni Secretary person responsible for any changes or additions - Judy Sevcik Genco'72 judyse7@cox.net or 440—886-2420
Names, addresses, phone numbers, may no longer be correct. Every effort is made to verify our information but sometimes errors are made by both the sender and on our end.

Deceased Teacher Red denotes new Staff/ Administrators On going list CHARLES "CHUCK " BRAUN-Drivers Ed, KARL ANDERSON -Ind SALLY BERTOLO-Guidance THOMAS GORMAN-Music KEITH SIDLEY- Special RALPH MACKULIN-Parma Bus Supervisor TOM DUNFORD- English DAN MIHUTA-Art Teacher System Elementary Art Super-**IOSEPH CHARNIGO-Art** PSH System Art Director Asst. Principal PSH 12/11/20 age 92 SUE MINDEK-Math teacher IIM FRITZSCHE Coach / Industrial arts MARY LOU MAKAR- Ad-WILLIAM McDIARMID Math CHARLES MORFORD Speech/Debate Teacher JOHN BRESSON Teacher ELENOR VERDILE English RANDY GATES- Industrial Arts and Administration FRANK GERMANE English and German PSH first wrestling coach JACQUELYN ADELE MAYER- PSH & VFSH Drama Theater/English (WIFE OF IIM MAYER PSHS) JIM MAYER-English & Drama Theater 06/26/2023 CAROLYN HANSER CAHILL-Counselor RONALD R COUREY SR. PE PSH TEACHER AND '56 GRAD PSH LONG TIME CONTRIBUTER TO PSHS ALUMNI Aug 2023 RUTH WEBER Teacher French PSH August 2023

NEW ADDITIONS 2024
RICHARD DEL VECHIO
Principal & Teacher
ELMER BIHARY Math
PSH
JOAN BENNY English
PSH
JOH STAVOLE-Teacher
and Basketball Coach
LYNDALL JAMES-Latin

Cont previous column

* DONALD WILSON
TEACHER PEA ,NEOTA,
OEA PRESIDENT. OHIO
NEA REP.LOCAL AND NATIONAL TEACHER
ADVOCAT.
PICHARD RELISCH

RICHARD REUSCH Guidance Counselor ROBERT REWALT-Art Dept Chair RUSSELL HICKS- Math Dept Chair MARY GRIVICH MALONEY Librarian/ Media PATRICIA HANNUM Reading Specialist DAN TADDEO-English, Schaaf & PSH RUTH MUELLER-Teacher SALLY BUESCH-Counselor RAY SPOSET Administra-

DEANNA BONTEMPO
English/Special Ed
ALLEN CLANCY- I Arts
VIVIAN BONZA-English
JAMES HERRLE-Business
ALAN LAYTON- Earth
Science 1/15/22
JOHN BRESSON
CHAR GERAK-Phy-Ed
Cheer leader Coach
VIRGINIA SWIFT

CONT ON PG 5

We keep an ongoing record of deceased teacher as we receive verified records of their passing. Please help us with this information. We know this is not all of them but we can only print what is verified.

From the Presidents Desk Cont pg2

Their years defined by academic achievements, athletic and artistic accomplishments and personal growth. They have made new friends and fostered new relationships. In short, they still embody the spirit of Parma Senior High Excellence.

Letters to the Editor continued from pg 1

Marisa has worked so hard to prepare for her next adventure. I am so proud of her and her accomplishments. These scholarships with the ones awarded by Ohio University will help keep the cost down while she pursues her college education to become a teacher. Thank you again. Tricia Newcomer

Marisa participated in the following: Volleyball, Softball. Spanish Club and History Club

Congratulations to Bryson Ziol. He was a scholar Athlete and participating in football, wrestling, track and baseball. He was the Captain of the Wrestling Team. He has not selected the University he will be attending. Bryson will be going into Teaching and coaching.

Thank you to the following Scholarship Donors for their generosity and loyalty to their Alma mater. The recipients are very thankful for these scholarships

The Louse Haar Scholarship \$1000 to Marisa Newcomer

The PSH Golden Reunion Scholarship \$1000 To Bryson Ziol

Linda Kovach Diedrich \$1000 Scholarship to Marisa Newcomer

Jerry Rampelt Scholarship \$1000 to Bryson Ziol

MONTHLY AND QUARTERLY CLASS LUNCHEON/MEETINGS

1948 Monthly for LUNCH at J Bella 1:30 3rd Thursday of the month. Contact: Dave Kane at 216-941-7572.

1949 The 2nd Thursday of the month 11:30AM at Michaels at State Rd. and Royalwood –Need Contact

1951 Parma Schaaf meets for lunch 1st Friday of every month at Katherine's Restaurant Contact: Joan Kalat

440-843-9122

1952 Contact: Jean Walter 440-582-3641

1955 Katherines Restaurant Pearl Rd. Lunch the last Wed of the month at 11:30 AM Contact: Bob Funk 440–476–6662

1956 Quarterly Brunch the 3rd Thursday of the month March, June, Sept, and Dec @11:30a.m. Simon's Rest and Deli Contact: Carol or Judy 440-237-0020

1959 Women meet the 3rd Thursday of the month at Dagneses Contact: Gerry Pofok. Men meet 1st Wednesday every month.

1960 & 1961 Dinner every month at various Parma Restaurants. Contact: Judy Love Girard monthly and quarterly meeting. No Information PSH Former wrestlers and coaches meet at Katherine's Restaurant at 10 AM on Oct 28, Jan 28, April 29 and July 29 * NEW

1962/1963 Bi- yearly lunch at a local restaurant. Look in the Spring edition of the 2025 Tradition for further up- dates. Contact Darlene Wendel DeMarco '63 at shoelady45@sbcsglobal.net Let us know that there is an interest in doing this2 times a year?

If you would like your class or organizations monthly meetings listed let us know. Contact Judy Genco at judyse7@cox.net orTony DeMarco 440-572-2375 or at 21408 Creekside Dr. Strongsville, OH 44149 or demarco31@sbcglobal.net

Every effort is made to keep these dates and times updated with current information.. If your class is haveig

PSH 2025 Alumni Association Scholarships

The PSHAA will continue its' practice of supporting post high school education opportunities by funding 11 scholarships through the annual Parma Council of PTA's scholarship program. Seven of the scholarships are funded via PSH Alumni Association's fund raising efforts and 4 more are funded through the generosity of individual sponsors. Graduating senior from Normandy and Valley Forge High Schools are eligible to apply for any or all of these scholarships if at least one parent or grandparent attended Parma High School. The scholarships are applicable to college, junior college, or post secondary technical education programs.

THE GOLDEN REUNION AUGUST 24TH 2024 This year's Golden Reunion was again held at Schaaf Jr. High now know as Constellation School. There were 90 attendees representing classes from 1951 to the host class, 1974. Everyone enjoyed talking of days gone by, friendships and fun they had at PSH. Much of the conversations were about the destruction of PSH and what the future holds for a new high school in Parma, Farewell T'shirts and PSH sportswear were sold. Because of joining in the fun and generosity of alumni, the Golden reunion will award a \$1000 scholarship in 2025. Look for info in the Spring Tradition for details on the 2025 event.

ARLENE CONNOR POLEN Class of 1951 A Special Guest at The Golden Reunion this year Arlene Connor Polen is the National Freestyle Championship for the 90-95 age group at the 2024 Spring Nationals held at Indiana University On 6/21. There were 3000 men and 2600 women entered in the competition To pre qualify, Arlene won the 50 freestyle for her age category at the Ohio Master meet held in Jan. at Lakewood High School.. She then went to the Nationals and won the event for her age group..

Arlene started swimming when she retired 30 years ago. She has been swimming daily ever since. Congratulations Arlene! You are an Inspiration!



PSH ALUMNI DONORS 2009–2024

Class of 62 *Class of 63 *
Richard Trackler for 13 years
Deceased this year. Our sympathies Thank you for \$1000
Scholarship given the past 12
years. Thank you Class 53

Golden Reunion for 11 years David Diedrich Linda Kovach Diedrich '72 for 4 years

Jerry Rampelt '64 4years DONATIONS Richard Pinkerton '51 2023/4 Wayne Ecke '62 10 years Jim Redovian '61 Class of 1967 Class of 1968 Ron Courey \$3000 Alumni Events and Athletic Hall of Fame Deceased* Thomas Stager '66 Anthony DeMarco '62 and Darlene Wendel DeMarco '63 50 years of Donating Bev Bartos Burns '67 Fred Cerny '84 5 year Do-Kathleen Dellaria Owen 62 Ronald and Lin Drees

Loree Soggs '64
Pat Bammerlin Volk and
Husband
Judy Deszo Martins '56
Thomas Stager '66
Penny Rabbits Doyl '66

DONATION OF \$1 DOL LAR OR MORE FOR EACH YEAR YOU HAVE BEEN A GRAD OF PSHS

DAVE EVANS 1963 GRAD \$
\$ 2.00 FOE EACH YEAR OF
GRADUATIONF THANK
YOU DAVE

Page 6

IN MEMORIAM

Our sympathy goes out to all family and friends who have lost a loved one. Every effort is made to verify notifications of a deceased Alumni. We ask that you provide some form of verification from a newspaper or other source. Send: Webmaster at pshalumni@gmail.com or Anthony DeMarco or

2024 DECEASED LIST FALL EDITION NEW

1952 Elizabeth Mueller Morri-

son 1953 Frank Yagi 1957 Carol Williams Harwood 1958 Rose Kupiec Salerno

1959 Donna Vance Gentry 1960 John Chipka

1960 Sandra Loesch Lekan

1960 Augustine Coppola Marti-

ni 1960 Joseph Chinnici 1960 Spencer Meloun 1961 John Leuchner 1961 Janice Bussman Weber 1962 Peter Randall 1962 Wayne Peskura 1962 Michael Duricko

1962 Michael Burleko 1962 Budd Hoff 1963 Sandra Mennen Wozniak 1963 Sharon Glazer Kappa 1965 Richard Vittardi

1967 J Mark Harpootlian 1969 Donald Swedinovich

1969 Lewis Doering 1969 Lou Farkas

1970 John Sabo 1970 Robert Novak 1970 Beverly Materna Swegle

1971 Robert Anzalone 1973 Mark Farage 1973 Joseph Halupnik 1974 Mark Thresher

1974 Steven Detore

1974 Marcia Lange 1974 Robert Csontos 1974 Jerry Rietenbauch

1974 Gregory Petkevich 1974 Dana Pukacz 1974 Deborah Skowronski

1974 Jerome Reitenbach 1975 Mark Avery

1979 Taras Galan 1981 Keven Bodnar

1982 Robert Kannenberg 1984 Marisa Marinelli Cantley

1985 Allen Finley Jr. 1985 Matthew Snyder 1986 Donald Lang 1988 Michelle Manthey

1988 Tom Los

1989 Michael Schmehaus Please send us verified

names of deceased former

PSH students.

demarco31@sbcglobal.net

May your grief be helped by all the fond memories of friends and loved ones who are gone.

TEACHERS AND STAFF

Vern Kraushaar English

Jean Cooke-Spanis

Carol Bartel Secretary Front Office & '53 grad Dave Cheverine

Joanne Gorkoski

Margerita Ruhrkraut-English

Remember when Drivers Ed was a Subject!! 1961



Don't forget to send in

A memory or photo from your days at PSH for the

TRADITION

THE TRADITION NEWSLETTER

You may send any communications related to the Tradition Newsletter to: PSH ALUMNI ASSOC. TRADITION ATTN ANTHONY DEMARCO 21408 CREEKSIDE DR, STRONGSVILLE OHIO 44149

Or PARMA SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI

ASSOC. PO BOX 301000

MIDDLEBURG HTS, OHIO 44130

Thank you for your patience and co-operation



GREAT CHRISTMAS GIFT

The Farewell Tour T Shirt You can still purchase The Farewell Tour T Shirt for \$20.00 plus shipping.

The Tee shirt, worn by all the Students and Staff members and sold to the public on tours of the building. Size XL Large, Med, Small, Circle choice. Checks payable to PSH Alumni Association: Send to PO Box 301000, Middleburg Hts, OH 44130 Avg Shipping: 1 shirt \$6, 2 shirts \$10

Or call Darlene DeMarco 440-864-3124 FOR MORE INFORMATION AND AVAILABILITY OF SIZES

PSH ALUMNI SCHOLAR-SHIP GOLF OUTING

We had a beautiful day for golf on September 6, 2024 at Ridgewood Golf Course. Even though the golf course is going through major construction, 85 golfers enjoyed the fun, the food and hope fully their golf game. It is with much anticipation that next year we will have a beautiful new club house to host the event with even more golfers. We had an array of baskets to raffle off. Because of the hole sponsors the attendees and their generosity in the basket raffle, we are able to award 7 \$1000 scholarships in 2025. Although the "Queen of High Schools" is no longer standing, we will continue our efforts in awarding scholar-ships to Normandy and Valley Forge seniors who have had at least 1 parent or grandparent that graduated from Parma High. Thank you to all golfers, hole sponsors Corporate Sponsors, Ridgewood Golf Course and volunteers who helped make this a successful outing. Look for information on next years golf outing in coming editions of the Tradition and on our Facebook Page.



PSHS ALUMNI HALL OF FAME INDUCTION

In the fall of 2025, the Parma Senior High school Alumni Assoc. is planning an induction ceremony for distinguished alumni. A distinguished Alumni is one who has excelled in community service, career, or made an impact on society. We have been inducting alumni into the Hall of Fame since 1981. The inductees' photos and bios have always been displayed in a showcase at PSH. The inductees were introduced to the student body at a morning school assembly with a light breakfast and then in the evening there was a dinner where their family and friends were invited to attend. The ceremonies usually took place at least every 3 years. Because of Covid and the situation with Parma High, our inductions have been on hold. The Board of Governors are in the process of revising the format and will proceed with inductions in November of 2025. If you have someone you would like to nominate for this honor, please address your request for an application to Dawn Reed at dawnyreed@aol.com. Please pass this information on to your friends. All applications will be due back to us by April 30, 2025. More information on the Hall of Fame will be addressed in the Winter Tradition and on our Facebook Page. Self nominees not permitted.









PARMR SR. HIGH SCHOOL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION
P O BOX 301000
MIDDLEBURG HT'S OH 44130

2025-26 PSH Newslet	ter Order	Form	
Name		_Grad Year*	
Address			
City	0000	_ Zip	
P1	Grad Name*		
II - Jany Nowsletter	\$8-1 year	\$15-2 years	
OL - Is (no cash) navah	e to: PSH	Alumin Assoc.	
- III C 1 DCH A	lumni. Aft	n. Tony Delviated	
21408 Creekside Dr. St	rongsville ()h 44149	

Please remember that any monetary donation to the PSH Alumni Assoc. is tax deductible. You can direct that donation to any Alumni program. We are also looking for scholarship donations or Sponsors for a scholarship For more information on donations or for Individual Scholarship info, contact by mail, Anthony DeMarco 21408 Creekside Dr. Strongsville Oh,44149 or demarco31@sbcglobal.net.

DID YOU KNOW The Time capsule buried when the original building was being built has never been located. It was placed in one of the 2 wing on either side of the original 1953 entry?

VEARBOOK SALE!! ALL YEARBOOKS \$20.00 !! + posta	ATTARROOM	CATELLATI	VEARBOOKS	\$ \$20.00 !! + postag
--------------------------------------------------	-----------	-----------	-----------	------------------------

A. DeMarco 21408 Creekside Dr. Strongsville Oh 44149

++ We had to move all of PSHS ALUMNI

Memorabilia, to storage facilities 20 miles away. We are having a difficult time locating all of our available yearbooks.

Here is the new plan. Send us the Yearbook you would like.

We will try to find one in our collection. If none exist, we will send you to another Parma Group who may have the

will send you to another Parma Group who may have the book you want. For the foreseeable future this will be our plan.

IF YOU HAVE ONE TO DONATE, Please drop it of at the address above or if local, we will pick it up. <u>Call 440-572-2375</u>
Money made from the sale of yearbooks will be used for our storage expenses. WE CURRENTLY HAVE THE NEW "FAREWELL TOUR 1953 TO 2023 PARMA SENIOR HIGH T SHIRTS" See Page 6 for ordering information.